
Edmonton Jane 16th 1927

General Sir Arthus Carrie G.C.M.G. &c
McGill University

Montreal, Que.
My dear General

Miss Helen Byrnes of 636 King Edward Avenue
Ottawa writes me to say that she has applied to you for employ­
ment as a stenographer or secretary.

Miss Byrnes has acted as secretary-stenograrhcr
to me for the past two years while I am at the Senate in Ottawa. 
Miss Byrnes is quick, accurate, painstaking and industrious and 
turns out excellent work. In addition she is of good "birth and 
breeding with a superior education and if fully capable of doing 
sec /reter ial work of a social nature also research work in 
government administration, nolitical events, news paper clippings 
biogranhy and the like. In short she is very clever and will go 
far if given an opportunity.

With kind regards
yours faithfully

Griesbach
Z r


